
NOTICE OF WORKS

Works Start date:     22 August 2025
Works Finish date:  12 September 2025

Works to install cabling under PARTS of Thornwood 
Common will be taking place in the coming weeks.  
This will mean that a section of the common will 
be CLOSED to the public for reasons of safety.  

Please DO NOT enter any areas that are cordoned 
off with Heras Fencing.

North Weald Bassett Parish Council
Queens Hall Community Centre, School Green 

Lane, North Weald, Essex CM16 6EJ
Clerk@northweald-pc.gov.uk, Tel: 07572 507591

(Note: These dates are subject to change)

If you have concerns, please contact 
the Parish Council

The Play Area will remain open.
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